
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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April 2021

EDINBURGH WAY

Dates for the Diary:
Monday 5th July 2021

NURSERY WILL BE CLOSED FOR A COMPANY 
TRAINING DAY

(to replace training day in January 2021 due to COVID-19)
April 23rd 2021 – St George’s day – Come dressed in red and white for 

our garden party.  

Monday 3rd May 2021 
NURSERY CLOSED FOR THE BANK HOLIDAY 

The children thoroughly enjoyed our sponsored sports week where we held sports events across the 
week including sack races, times obstacles course and a penalty shootout. We would like to say a big 
thank you to all our parents and families for their kind donations, we have raised £802.50 for our 
chosen charity RSPCA.
The company Forest school day took place and the children 
enjoyed taking part in scavenger hunts, roasting marshmallows 
on our pretend fire whilst having hot chocolate, mud play-
dough, planting seeds and exploring their natural environment. 
The children competed for prizes against our other nurseries 
and have won a wormery which we can’t wait to use. 

During May our nursery sprint will be supporting communica-
tion and language, we will be sending home a song of the 
week and ask parents to send in videos of you sharing stories 
and songs at home on Parentzone. 


